
                                  
                                  

                           Consulate General of India
Saint Petersburg 

The Consulate General of India in Saint Petersburg invites all to take part
in the Bicycle Ride scheduled on 3rd June 2022 on the occasion of the “World
Bicycle  Day” which will be celebrated this year as part of “Azadi Ka Amrit
Mahotsav” - An initiative of the Government of India to commemorate 75 years
of Independence of India 

2. The  bicycle  ride  will  start  at  the  Pirotskiy  Park  (сквер  Пироцкого),
located at the intersection of Degtyarny lane, Novgorodskaya and Kirochnaya
streets on 3rd June (Friday) at 0830 hrs. The ride will finish at the Consulate
General of India (35, Ryleeva Street). Indian refreshments shall be served after
the event.

3. To participate in the event, please register on :-

com.spburg@mea.gov.in 

Please mention your full name, contact details and availability/absence of your
own bicycle. 

Registration is open till 1000 hrs, 2nd June 2022.
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